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October 15, 2015 

Mr. Aaron Skog 
Executive Director 
System Wide Area Network 

Dear Aaron: 

7555 Jackson Blvd. • Forest Park, IL 60130 
(708) 366-7171 • www.fppl.org 

I am writing to inform you that due to my impending retirement, I am resigning my 
position as a member of the SWAN board, effective after the December 18 meeting. 
Service on the board has been rewarding and educational, and working with you, the 
SWAN staff and my fellow board members has been most enjoyable. 

Thank you very much for the privilege of serving, and my sincere best wishes to all for a 
bright future of service to the library patrons of SWAN libraries. 

Sincerely, 

~u.~ 
RodgerW. Brayden 
Director, Forest Park Public Library 


